
From: Erin S   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 3:37 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR plan May 17th Statutory Public Meeting -Public Comments 
 
To Mayor Eisenberger and Councilors, 
 
There isn't much left to be said about freezing our urban boundary that hasn't already been said and 
debated. The citizens have voted and staff and council heard us. I support the freezing of the urban 
boundary and working towards making better use of our existing boundaries as a way to create more 
diverse housing options. Leave our Prime Agricultural lands for farming and leave our wetlands alone to 
do what they do best.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Erin Shacklette  
Hamilton 
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